
Chair’s Report – February 23, 2023 

 

• Followed up with Assemblymember Jim Wood’s staff to advocate for MCHCD inclusion 
in deferral of 2030 seismic compliance requirements in potential legislation. 

• Met with Mary Kate McKenna and Terry Ramos of the Mendocino Coast Healthcare 
Foundation. 

• Began regular monthly meetings with AH Coast Hospital Director, Judy Leach. 
• Attending Health Care Roundtable at AH on February 23, 2023 
• Recruited Dr. Diane Harris as candidate for appointment to the Measure C Oversight 

Committee. 
• Researched the Small and Rural Hospital Relief Program grants for analyzing seismic 

retrofit needs 
• Responding to CPRA requests. 
• Coordinated between Scott MacKey of the Devenney Group and AH Facilities Manager 

to arrange structural engineer visit to AHMC. Consulting with Scott MacKey regarding 
completion of Devenney report and need for cost estimator.  


